

26 March 2014

Ms Marlene Tucker
Executive Director
International Air Services Commission
GPO Box 630
Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Ms Tucker

## **Renewal of Commission Determination**

Thank you for your recent letter inviting Qantas to express its interest in the renewal of Determination 101/2010, which expires in 2015 and allocates 888 seats per week of capacity on the Papua New Guinea route.

As Qantas is fully utilising the capacity under the Determination we seek renewal for a further five years from 24 March 2015.

We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission might require in considering our renewal request.

Yours sincerely

Tony Wheelens
Executive Manager

Government and International Relations

